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Greetings, 
      I am writing this to state that I'm totally against the Safe Harbors expansion in 
Lagoon Pond. Lagoon Pond is a fragile ecosystem. More boats, more tarred parking 
surfaces with oil and solvent run-off (all on previous marshland), more traffic, both on 
the water and adjacent roadways, is NOT what Lagoon Pond needs in order to sustain 
it's health. In my opinion I think the Pond is already in peril. I have summered on the 
Pond  (waterfront) for 60 years, and year 'round for the past 33 years. I've seen many 
changes, not many for the better.  
       Lagoon Pond needs our voice, and that voice is no to expansion! 
       Respectfully, Susan R. Mead, Barnes Rd., Oak Bluffs. 
 


